Dave Leonard

I support this proposed regulation. I feel it should have been in place years ago.
This testing should include Domestic Sheep, Domestic Goats as well as Llamas and
Alpacca's. The latter two of which are often used as pack animals in Dall Sheep
habitat. And have proven to spread disease through the high country.

Our sheep populations are hurting statewide, for a number of reasons.

This regulation can only help our State's Wild Sheep populations.



